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The Amenity Horticulture, Landscaping, Conservation and Land Management Industry Reference 
Committee met via teleconference on 17 December 2018. Below is the discussion and outcomes of 
that meeting. Present at the meeting were members and guests including several representatives 
from State and Territory ITABs/ITACs. 

AHC Training Package Review Approach 

The purpose of this conference call was for the IRC to deliberate on the proposed review of the 
entire AHC Training Package by industry sector rather than by qualification. The industry sector 
approach is currently being used in the Sports Turf Project and a Skills Impact staff member and IRC 
member spoke to its effectiveness. 

The IRC unanimously supported the proposal to review the AHC Training Package by sector. 

Supply Chain Cross Sector Project Update 

The Chair gave an update on her involvement in the Project Reference Group (PRG) and Technical 
Advisory Committee (TAC) for Cross Sector Skills in Supply Chain project that she had been involved 
in since Oct 2018. 

Next meeting  

The next meeting of the Racing IRC is expected to be held in May 2019.


